HONG KONG

Notice

Dear Members,

Please be advised that the Covered Skylight Patio
will be closed for renovation starting on May 30*".
The project is expected to take 4-6 weeks to
complete. During this period a temporary

hoarding will be in place to ensure safety.

Club Management

Posting date: 13 May 2016
Removal date: Until further notice

Ref: GC/Notice/10/16



